OFFICE OF DIRECTOR ELEMENTARY EDUCATION,
HARYANA, PANCHKULA

General Notice

In continuation of notice dated 28.08.2023, it is hereby
informed that the Inter District Transfer Drive for PRTs/HTs
initiated w.e.f. 29.08.2023 is hereby kept on hold till further orders

due to technical issues.

This is for the information of all concerned.

Director Elementary
Haryvana, Panchkula
ary v

Dated: 02.09.2023 .



